
RGS Reunion 2017 

The next reunion will be on 

Saturday 13th May 2017 

At 

The Oriel Hotel, St Asaph 

From 6.30pm until approx. 11.30pm 

Food will be provided from 7.30pm  

Tickets are £20 each to cover the cost of the venue and a hot buffet. 

 

In order to indicate to potential and actual attendees who else will be there we are 

hoping to list them on the website with regular updates as numbers grow. Please 

indicate if you have any objection to your name and attendance appearing on this list in 

your application and we will respect this.  

 

If you wish to attend please:-  

EITHER  

Write to Sandra Jones, 12 Hawkhills, Leeds, LS7 4NX with a cheque and indicate the 

names (on the reverse) of those who will be attending including guests, with the year 

they took O-levels at RGS, if appropriate, so that name badges can be printed for the 

event (many will have changed their appearance significantly since we were at school!).  

Please provide a stamped, self-addressed envelope if you require a receipt or 

confirmation that you have registered   

OR  

e-mail Sandra Jones (nee Clouston) at sandra.jones13@ntlworld.com with the same 

information and indicate that you will be paying by BACS. The details are as follows:- 

            Bank Sort code:       774818 

            A/c number:            19269668 

            Reference:               ‘RGS Reunion 2017’  

Please confirm to Sandra that this has been done with your name and year of O-Levels 

as above if appropriate, together with any guests, so that an up-to-date list can be 

maintained and name badges prepared. 

mailto:sandra.jones13@ntlworld.com


 

Accommodation 

For overnight accommodation at Oriel House, preferential rates have been arranged, 

provided that you identify your link to the re-union when making your booking 

directly with them at: 

www.theorielhotel.com       tel: 01745 582 716  

Robert Scott (O-levels 1957) has kindly agreed to join the Reunion Committee. As 

our ‘local’ man, in particular he’ll be liaising with Rhyl High School. 

  

Rhyl High School Visit 

If you missed the Official Opening of Rhyl High School on 21 October (we were only 

given 6 tickets) and would like to look around this fantastic new school, the 

Headteacher has kindly offered a tour on:  

Friday 12th May 2017 – 3.30pm. 

Please email Robert Scott if you’d like to attend. As last time, first come, first served!  

robertscottrhyl@hotmail.com 

Read about the Grand Opening of Rhyl High School on our website:  

www.rhylgrammarschool.org  

If you have any photographs or memorabilia from your time please bring them along. 

If you would like them or images of them to appear on the website please e-mail 

copies to:-  

Len Threadgold  

lthreadgold@geotechnics.co.uk 

 

Looking forward to seeing you on 13th May if not before 

Alan. 

alan.nuttall@talktalk.net 
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